
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: Sharon Updike
Cc: m.shebel@nwhealthin.com
Subject: Renewal application, NRC license no. 13-15399-02 for Knox Hospital Company, LLC d/b/a Starke Hospital
Date: Friday, January 29, 2021 2:27:00 PM

Good afternoon Ms. Updike,

I reviewed the subject renewal letter dated December 30, 2020 and attachments.

In a signed (by management) and dated letter, please provide the following additional
information by February 28, 2021:

1. Please confirm that the hospital name change to Knox Hospital Company, LLC d/b/a 
Northwest Health- Starke, does not constitute a Transfer of Control as described in 
NUREG 1556, Volume 15, Revision 1.

2. Please clarify whether Suzanne Bosman, M.D. is to be retained as an Authorized 
User (AU) for use of 10 CFR 35.100 and 35.200 material on your NRC license. 
Further, please note that Hester Muller, M.D. and John E. DePersio, M.D. are not 
AUs on your license.  lrfan Ahmad, M.D., Syed I. Ali, M.D., Stephen Joowhan Kim,
M.D., Jack D. Markiewicz, M.D. are all current AUs on your license.

3. Please resubmit your commitment regarding Waste Management, “"We have 
developed and will implement and maintain written waste disposal procedures for 
licensed material in accordance with 10 CFR 20.1101, that also meet the 
requirements of the applicable section of 10 CFR Part 20, Subpart K, and of 10 CFR 
35.92."

Thank you

Magdalena R. Gryglak
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC Region III
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